



April 21, 2020

Dear Applicant,

If you have submitted a pre-application during the Taylor Housing Commission's open waitlist period (January 15, 2020 through January 31, 2020), you may now check your status on the Waiting list.

Simply click on the "waiting list status lookup" tab, under the Section 8 link, at the top of the website.

If you have been selected in the random drawing, your waiting list status will be shown as your number on the waiting list. If no number is generated, then your name was not one of the names drawn and you are **NOT** on the waiting list for the Taylor Housing Commission. You may try again during our next waitlist opening.

DO NOT CALL THE TAYLOR HOUSING COMMISSION, as NO WAITLIST INFORMATION WILL BE AVAILABLE OVER THE TELEPHONE.

The Taylor Housing Commission's Housing Choice Voucher Program (Section 8) Waitlist will likely be open again in approximately one year.

Sincerely,

John Carter Executive Director